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Status of “Upgrade­proposal” documentStatus of “Upgrade­proposal” document

2.5 months ago, there was no document,        
now we have a draft for most chapters ...

Unfortunately, we had to give up our original 
target dates   they were moved by 3 weeks ...→
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More details ...More details ...

 → We are sill missing major parts in section 2.2 ...

 → Will be reviewed once the other chapters are complete
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More details ...More details ...

 → Good progress but ongoing discussion regarding 
    efficiencies for the different scenarios ...
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More details ...More details ...

Excellent progress here,  chap.6 will be written at the very end ...
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Conclusion Conclusion 
● Unfortunately, we had to extend the deadlines by three weeks

● READINESS OF THE DOCUMENT ­>  ~ 70 %

(to be compared to 41% from our last plenary session)
● For the document to be ready for comments, we should           

aim for the full 100% so that people do not comment                 
on text which will be changed later on ...

We


